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***MEDIA ADVISORY***       

Mobile Home Demolition to Begin Monday 

The post-Irene mobile home demolition and removal task force, organized by Lt. Governor Phil Scott and 
Secretary of Commerce and Community Development Lawrence Miller, will hold a press briefing and 
photo op on Monday at 1:30 pm at Weston’s Mobile Home Park in Berlin.

DATE: Monday, October 31
TIME: 1:30 PM
PLACE: Weston’s Mobile Home Park, Berlin

(Route 12, 2 miles south of Montpelier)

This event will give the press an opportunity to film contractor crews dismantling the first group of 
mobile homes, and to receive a progress update on the program, including the latest developments 
surrounding asbestos testing and remediation. 

Representatives of the Vermont Department of Health and members of the task force’s fundraising 
partners, the Vermont Community Foundation and the Vermont Long Term Disaster Recovery Group, will 
be able to speak about the need for asbestos testing and the ramifications on the costs of the program.

 
###

For more information, please contact:

Nancy Driscoll / Chief of Staff, Lt. Governor Phil Scott
nancy.driscoll@state.vt.us  //  Office: 802-828-2226  //  Cell: 802-734-7555
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